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I live in Portland, and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support of LD 
511. A trail from Portland to Auburn would improve public health, protect the 
environment, connect to public transit, and help address the issue of pedestrian safety 
in the state. Even as overall traffic fatalities have declined since their peak in 2022, 
pedestrian deaths remained essentially the same. This is a sign we have not done 
enough to provide safe infrastructure for active transportation modes. This trail would
be a step in the right direction.
Please vote “ought to pass.”


